
 

 
 
April 8, 2018  
 
Dear Good Spirit School Division Parents and Guardians,  
 
Our community, province and nation are grieving the loss of the lives lost in the bus crash, which occurred Friday 
evening, involving the Humboldt Broncos Junior A hockey team. Our thoughts and prayers are with the 
parents/caregivers, families, friends, colleagues, teammates, classmates, billets, teachers and staff, fans, 
communities and the various school divisions who have been impacted by this tragedy. 
 
As a school division, Good Spirit recognizes that hockey in Saskatchewan is at the core of many communities. We 
understand and expect that many students and staff within our division will have some connection to those 
directly impacted by this horrible accident. Good Spirit is committed to supporting all of our students, staff and 
communities through this tragedy. Trained members of the Good Spirit Traumatic Events Response Team will be 
available to offer support within each of our schools over the days to come. We strongly encourage families who 
might require further support to make contact with health services and professionals in their immediate area. 
Please contact your school administrative team, school counsellor or the Good Spirit School Division central office 
with any questions, or for assistance connecting with these services.  
 
Once again, we extend our deepest sympathy to those directly impacted by this tragedy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Quintin Robertson 
 
 
Quintin Robertson 
Director/CEO 
Good Spirit School Division 


